
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
Compton Coffee and Chat  
 
Surrey County Council would like to invite you to join us at our Coffee & Chat event in 
Compton. We would like to hear your thoughts on the vehicle speeds along The Street and 
suggest potential speed reduction measures. We encourage you to tell us what you would 
like to see happen in the village and share your stories about living in Compton. 
Join us at the Village Hall on 12 March and tell us your thoughts.  

Location: Compton Village Hall, The Street, Compton, Guildford GU3 1EG   

Date: Tuesday 12 March 2024   

Time: 3.30pm to 7pm  

We will have hot drinks available and a creative corner with crafts and materials for young 
children and families. 
 
If you are unable to attend this event but would like to provide feedback, 
please scan the QR code or visit: https://comptonvillage.commonplace.is/ 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please email: comptonvillage@surreycc.gov.uk 


